
1st - 6th Graders will join adults for Worship 
at 10:45 am for the month of May and through 
the rest of the summer and then be dismissed 

at sermon time for Kids Church.
Kid’s Church Jr. (3 Years - Kindergarten)

Two Year Olds
Babies - 23 Months
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June 2, 2019

		  Song:  Here For You
		  Artist:  Matt Redman

		  Song:  Holy, Holy, Holy Lord God Almighty
		  Artist:  Various artists

		  Song:  Before the Throne of God Above
		  Artist:  Shane & Shane

		  Song:  Great I Am
		  Artist:  Various artists

		  Song:  No Longer Slaves
		  Artist:  Bethel Music

Message                                              Dr. Robert Miller
“Not an Ordinary Day”

Exodus 3:1-14

Deacon of the Week                               Travis HazzardMembership is open to anyone who has 1) placed their faith in Jesus Christ 
for the forgiveness of sins and 2) has been baptized by immersion

by a body of believers of like faith and practice.
We will be happy to assist you with these spiritual decisions.

 Text FIRST to (409) 215-0332 to be contacted 
or meet one of our Ministers near the platform after the service 

to discuss your spiritual decision.

Pursuing
Christ FIRST

in Life, Love and
Actions

409-986-4950 fbctc.com

First Steps

Sermon Series:  Divine Interruptions
Today’s Sermon

“Not an Ordinary Day”
Exodus 3:1-14

1.  __________ _______________ when God shows up. 
    (Exodus 3:2-3)

2.  __________ the presence of God with holiness. 
    (Exodus 3:5)

3.  __________ to God’s mission for you. (Exodus 3:9-10)

4.  __________ in God’s name. (Exodus 3:13-14)



SPRING & SUMMER EVENTS

June 2 - 8
Sunday
• 8:00 a.m.   Band/Tech Rehearsal
• 9:30 a.m.   Bible Study
•10:45 a.m.   Worship Service

Wednesday
• 5:00 p.m.   Burger Bunch - Whataburger
• 6:30 p.m.   Prayer & Praise 
• 6:30 p.m.   J.A.M. - Youth
• 7:30 p.m.   Choir Rehearsal

Thursday
•10:00 a.m.  Elmcroft Senior Living Service

Financial gifts for May 26, 2019
                                                Week               To Date
Financial Plan                  21,021.78       168,174.24
Financial Receipt           16,505.50     144,946.35
World Missions                           430.00            1,750.00
Glass Memorial Baptistry                   .00          91,677.17

Worship services are streamed live on the
internet each week from our website.

Recent services are also available short term.
Click on the livestream.

Ministry Staff
Dr. Robert R. Miller, Pastor

John Talley, Associate Pastor, Worship & Administration
Dennis Johns, Associate Pastor, Families

Meschel Hara, Children’s Minister

This Week @ FBCTC A Message from Lorilea Hazzard

First Baptist Church
LIVE @ 10:45am

Super Summer - June 10-14
Completed 7th through 12th grade, Abilene, TX  $350.00

Preteen Camp - June 26-29
Completed 3rd Grade through 6th grade, Woodlake, TX  $215.00

Patriotic Celebration - June 30
Sunday Worship Honoring God and Celebrating Freedom

Vacation Bible School - July 8-11
4-year olds through 6th grade, 8:45am - noon FREE

Sports Camp - July 8-11
Completed Kindergarten through 6th grade, noon to 3:30pm  $50.00

Youth Camp - July 15-19
Completed 7th through 12th grade, Woodlake, TX  $300.00

Camp Sonshine - July 22-26
Completed Kindergarten through 6th grade, 9:00am to 3:30pm  $130.00

Take a baby bottle and fill with pocket change.
Return to the church on Father's Day.

Bottles are located in the foyer of the church.

CHANGE
for

CHANGE
As you have done

unto the least of these,
so you have done

unto me.  Matthew 25:40

Please return your fil led bottles on Father's Day.

A baby's l ife 
may depend on it!

RETIREMENT RECEPTION FOR
LORI HAZZARD

Next Sunday, June 9
Immediately following Worship

in the South Hall

All Fathers/Sons invited to sing in the choir.
Show up Father’s Day @ 8:45am

GREEN THUMB?
Volunteers needed to water plants at our entry areas.

Contact Meschel Hara for more information.
mhara@fbctc.com 

On February 23, 1987, I started working for First Baptist Church, Texas 
City, posting contributions 1 day a week at the Ninth Avenue Campus.  
In 1991 I progressed to 3 days a week doing membership records and 
as Youth Ministry Secretary.  Then sometime after that I was asked to 
work 4 days a week.  In June 2015 we sold the Ninth Avenue Campus 
and moved to the Mainland Campus.  In  October of 2018 we moved 
to the Mall location and I went to 2 days a week splitting duties with 
another  Administrative  Assistant.  Now  as  of  May  30,  2019,  I  have 
retired with 32 years of service.  I have enjoyed my 32 years working 
here at FBCTC.  I never dreamed I would have worked this long for one 
employer and at three campuses. I have ministered with 6 Pastors, 2 
Interim Pastors, 2 Youth Pastors, 3 Interim Youth Pastors, 62  Youth  
Interns,  2  Music  Minsters,  2  Interim Music  Minsters,  6  Associate 
Pastors, 1 Children's Minster, countless volunteers and attended 20 
Youth Camps.  Marc and I are looking forward to the next chapter in 
our lives. We plan on doing some traveling and a lot of grandchild 
spoiling. We will continue to attend FBCTC (when we are in town).  It 
has been a pleasure “ministering” with everyone.

Dennis Johns has been a big part of our children’s (Travis & Bryan) 
lives during these 32 years.  We credit him with helping guide them in 
their Christian walk.  They went through Day Camps -- Camp Sonshine 
& Sports Camp -- as participants and then as Day Camp Counselors as 
well as Upward Basketball Assistants.  Bryan went on to be a Youth 
Intern during college.  Travis’ wife, Jessica, and Bryan’s wife, Alissa, 
also served as Youth Interns under Dennis’ leadership.  Travis enjoyed 
turning 25 and finally getting to transport the youth on their outings in 
the Church Van.  Marc and I have also served as Youth Sunday School 
leaders, Youth Camp Counselors, DiscipleNow Host Homes Host, and 
housed several Youth Interns in our home.  Now we are starting the 
process over again as our grandson will be attending Camp Sonshine 
and Sports Camp this year under Dennis’ leadership.  Our favorite 
thing has been seeing the youth go to their “mission field” in various 
occupations.  It is especially satisfying to hear that they have gone 
into Full-Time Christian Ministry such as Missionaries, Youth Ministers, 
Music Ministers, Children’s Ministers and Pastors.

My time here at FBCTC has been educational, uplifting, and at times 
emotional.  I’ve met a lot of people and formed lasting friendships.  
Thanks again for the opportunity to “minister” with you.

1987 Favorite job at camp
Sorting Blessings

2019 with
Dennis Johns 


